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Southwest Elementary to Host Preschool Screening
Appointments for 2022-2023
JANUARY 25TH 2022 BY DEE LOFLIN

Southwest Elementary to Host Preschool Screening Appointments for 2022-2023

Dexter, MO - Southwest Elementary will begin taking Preschool screening appointments
for the 2022-2023 school year from February 1st to February 19th.

This screening will be held on Friday, February 25, 2022 from 8:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. in the
Bearcat Event Center.

All incoming Preschoolers must attend this very important screening!!!

Children must be 4 years of age before August 1, 2022 to be eligible to attend the
upcoming 22-23 school year.

Please call the southwest Office at (573) 614-1015 ext 1201 to schedule this very
important appointment.

The following mandatory documentation must be provided at the time of screening in
order for your child to be enrolled:

Birth Certificate

Shot Record (does not have to be up-to-date)

Proof of residency - The proof of residency MUST be a financial obligation to the address
for example a utility bill, water bill, tax statement, or mortgage statement, etc.
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